
Supply List for 2024-2025

School Year

Dear Parents,

As we continue to navigate the impact of budget cuts in our buildings, we need to ask that you
supply the following basic school supplies for September. Please note that in September, your
child’s classroom teacher may ask for additional items. This list is not complete but can give you
a head start when stores begin to sell their back-to-school items.

It is recommended that students purchase a Daily/Weekly Planner. Planners will NOT be provided
by the school.

Students are permitted to bring a String Bag with them to their classes. However, large book
bags must be stored in their lockers during the school day.

Pencils
Dry Erase (Expo) markers - black and color
Highlighters - multiple colors
Pens - Blue, Black, Red
Erasers
Post it notes
Index Cards
Folders - one per class
Notebook (or binder)


